
October 2nd, 2023 

Village of Benson Board of Trustees Meeting. 

 

Called to order by Mayor Chris Mullins 

Roll Call-Neil Heineke, Vickie Manley and Morgan Koehler absent 

Jerimiah Samuelson made motion to approve minutes, seconded by Roger 

Nenne. 

 

Spray patching will take place the week of Oct 2nd, 2023. 

 

The Ambulance will be applying for a grant to help purchase a lift for 

transporting patients. 

 

Flanagan State Bank would like to make a donation to the village. They would 

like some information on what the village would like to spend the money on. 

 

Roger Nenne is checking into pricing for new door for town hall. 

 

Mitch Galloway was present for the meeting and requested to have the 

village gravel part of the alley by his house. Chris will check into pricing. 

 

Roger Nenne made motion to adjourn meeting, seconded by Nate 

Waldschmidt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


